P.O. Box 267 Phone: (208) 753-4515

& W’ SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 393 Office of Superintendent
: Silverton, Idaho 83867 Fax: (208) 753-4151

January 17, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe and healthy
environment for our students and their families, we would like to inform you about the important
issue of bed bugs. While we have not identified any specific infestations in our school, we want
to be proactive in raising awareness and providing information on how to manage and prevent

bed bugs from affecting our community.

To ensure that all our families are well-informed, we are hosting an Informational Meeting on
Bed Bug Awareness. This meeting will provide valuable information on:

How to identify signs of bed bugs

Prevention and control strategies for your home

How to minimize the risk of bed bugs entering the school environment
Resources and support available for families dealing with this issue
Current and future school/district response to bed bug issues.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday, January 22" at 6pm in the Silver Hills Elementary
library. We strongly encourage all parents and guardians to attend, as we believe that working
together will help ensure the wellbeing of our students.

If you have any questions concerning the meeting, please contact me at the district office.

Sincerely,

i
4

Todd Howard
Superintendent of Schools
Wallace School District #393



